
 

Reception News 
  4th December 2020 

Hi everyone,  

This week, we have been fine-  

tuning our Nativity Plays in  

preparation for our performances 

next week, which will be recorded 

and ready for you to enjoy over the 

Christmas Holidays. The children 

have also been learning to do sign 

language to go with each song as 

well. We have sent home the words 

for ‘Away In A Manger’ for the 

children to practise at home.  

We have begun to record the  

Nativity Story in our writing books 

and the children have created some 

beautiful art work.  

In maths, the magic number was 9 

so we have explored ways to make 

9 and practised forming the numeral 

correctly.    

 We have talked to the children 

about a special gift that they could 

do for Jesus such as helping at 

home or doing something nice for 

someone else. See if you can spot 

any good deeds happening in your 

house this weekend! You could tell 

us about them via The Evidence Me 

App. We would love to hear about 

them.  

 

Christmas Biscuits  
 

Christmas Biscuits, lovingly 
made and baked by Mrs Morris, 
one of our fabulous Teaching  
Assistants, and decorated by the 
children, will be available to buy 
in the last week of Term for £1 
each. Please send your money in 
a named envelope.   
All proceeds will go towards  
paying for resources for The  
Reception Department so please 
support us if you can.   

Thank you 

www.heyhouses.lancs.sch.uk 

 

 

The Reception Christmas Party will be on  
TUESDAY  15th December. The children come to 

school in Party clothes, ready to enjoy Party Games and Party Food.   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we have celebrated the  

birthdays of  

Oscar Burns and Link Clarkson. 


